


【7L Air Fryer】: This large air fryer with a spacious 7L frying basket 
allows you to cook up to 5-6 servings or a whole chicken in one go for 
your family and friends. Whether it's for dinner or a family gathering, 
the air fryer can help you handle an endless variety of foods, but in a 
much healthier way.

【Non-Stick Basket】: The removable frying basket and frying pot of 
this air fryer oven are coated with food grade non-stick material for 
easy cleaning. You can effortlessly rinse them with water with a soft 
sponge or just put them in a dishwasher for hassle-free cleaning. Plus, 
the auto-off safety feature and memory feature offer added peace of 
mind.

【Fast and efficient cooking】: Thanks to the 1800W high power and fast 
360 ° hot air circulation, this multi-purpose air fryer circulates 
super hot air around your food from all sides to ensure that your 
ingredients heat up quickly and evenly, achieving the same delicious, 
crunchy taste of fried foods.

【LED Touch Panel】: The fryer features an LED touch control panel for 
convenient and intuitive operation. 9 versatile preset menus plus the 
preheat function allow you to cook meat, vegetables, fish, French 
fries, shrimp and more to perfection with the simple touch of a button. 
You can also manually set the cooking time and temperature for personal 
recipes (± 10 ℃ or ± 1 min per click).

【Safe Materials】: Made from food grade materials, this family air 
fryer ensures your health and safety. It also runs at just 40-45dB with 
less hassle for your family or guests. Start cooking healthy and tasty 
meals with the 7L Large Capacity Air Fryer.




